
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters, 

     We praise the Lord for his protection and provision these past few 
months of traveling. Since our last letter, we have traveled nearly 10,000 
miles in our van. We have had meetings in Indiana, Illinois, South Dakota, 
Tennessee, North Carolina, and Virginia. This past weekend, we traveled up 
to Maryland for a Sunday morning meeting and then in the evening crossed 
over into Delaware for the evening service. We have enjoyed getting to see 
so many of you again and to be able to meet some new faces as well. It is 
humbling to hear how many of you read our letters and pray for us on a 
regular basis. You may never know the extent that your prayers have 
encouraged and sustained us through the ups and downs of ministry.  

 Outside of updating supporters, another big purpose for furlough is 
to allow time to reconnect with family and friends. Being away for the past 
four years has helped us learn to value time with our extended family. 
Several weeks ago, we celebrated Hudson’s 5th birthday. This was his first 
birthday in the U.S. and the first time he was able to celebrate it with all of 
his cousins and grandparents. It is such a gift to be able to make these 
memories together during this furlough! 

 We wanted to let you all know that while we are back in the U.S. for 
furlough, that we will begin sending our prayer letter quarterly versus every 
other month. Since there is less to update about while we are stateside, our 
current plan is for our next prayer letter to go out in December. Of course, if 
you have any questions or would like to reach out to us personally 
before then, please feel free to send us an email. We love to hear from 
you and look forward to seeing many of you in person over the course 
of this year. 

Your servants for Christ!s sake, 

The McKinney Family 
Missionaries to Bolivia 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

• Safety/Health 
during our travels 

• Church 
construction in 
Quillacollo 

• Bolivia’s political 
situation 

PRAISES  

• Opportunities to 
update and 
fellowship with 
supporters 

•  God’s protection 
on the roads 
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